
 

Dear Supervet Gig Rowers 
 

APPLEDORE PILOT GIG CLUB 
 

would like to invite you to save the date for 

 
APPLEDORE SUPERVETS REGATTA 

 
ON 

 

14th and 15th October 2017 
 

We are once again organising the supervets regatta at Appledore. This was a very 
successful event last year with over 20 clubs taking part. 
We look forward to hosting an equally successful event in 2017. Due to unfavorable 
tides, we have taken the decision to hold the regatta in October, we hope that you’ll still 
be able to attend. 
 
We will be providing the gig boat, so an opportunity for you to participate if your club 
boats have gone for winter maintenance. We are planning for an equal number of ladies 
and mens races with heats on Saturday and finals on Sunday. 
 
If you have a plastic boat on a road trailer that you could bring to the event, could you 
please let me know.   
 
There are limited places so we are working on a first come first served basis hence the 
early invitation so please respond promptly if you want to take part in this amazing 
regatta. 
 
Once we know numbers and closer to the date we will be sending out more information 
of accommodation/camping details. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this regatta. 
 
Kind regards 
Chris Byrom

 


